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Wednesday 8th April 2020 

 
Dear all our Bunbury Children, 

 
I am writing to you all because some of you have now entered your third week at home because of the 
Covid 19 virus. I am sending you this latest message to say hello and to let you know I have not stopped 
thinking about you. You are all still very special to Mrs Badger and I want you to know and remember that 
no matter how long we are apart. 
I know that you are all strong and caring for those around you and will be a powerful force for good in your 
homes. Your everyday actions fill me with pride. You are continuing to do the very important job we tasked 
you with, stopping the spread of the virus by staying at home, washing your hands  and dabbing when you 
cough! 
 
You will of all heard by now what’s happening around the world because of coronavirus. Please try not to 

worry as there are lots of brilliant grown- ups helping sort this tricky problem out. Don’t be frightened. You 
may hear some things that you are worried about, but these are not worries for you. Tell someone you 

trust about your worry and let them look after it for you. 
 

Keep shinning bright and let other people see how wonderful you are by talking to adults about your 
worries, bringing positivity to your family when they look sad and strengthening them by your humour and 

kind words. 
 
You are our Rainbow children and a nations hope for a brighter future. 
 
This strange time will pass and at some point, Bunbury school will be together once more. 
In the meantime, keep singing, playing and dancing. We are parted from each other for a while, but please 
keep our Love for Learning alive wherever you are. 
 
With the help of the very talented Mr Gordon I have a very special message for you in the link below. I’d 
love to see your moves to one of my favourite songs especially if you can get mum and dad dancing too. I 
will enjoy watching you all on our Facebook and Twitter feeds. 
 

https://youtu.be/bSjVuQSn-f0 

 

Look after each other Bunbury 
Mrs Badger x 
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